
 
From: Champ, John [mailto:john_champ2@wycliffe.org]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2018 12:59 PM 
To: HHC Exhibits <HHC.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov> 
Subject: Testimony in opposition to HB 4135 

 

Please note that I am opposed to this bill which weakens the protections for end of life situations 

by removing the advance directive from statute. 

 

John Champ  

 


